
Welcome 
March 5, 2023 

 

“But that on the good ground are they, which in an honest and good 

heart, having heard the word, keep it, and bring forth fruit with 

patience.” Luke 8:15 

 

Prayer Meeting  8:45 a.m. 

Discipleship Class  9:15 a.m. 

   Superintendent:  Kyle Stoltzfus 

   Auditorium Teacher: Kyle Stoltzfus 

   Today’s Lesson: “When is The Word Heard?”  Matthew 13:1-9, 18-23 

        Focus: To let the Word of the kingdom take root in our hearts so that we may  

                       live fruitful lives unhindered by temporal cares, pleasures and wealth. 

   Next Week’s Lesson: “Traditions That Disregard the Word” 
                                                                                   Matthew 15:1-14 

 

Worship Service  10:00 a.m. 

   Song Leader:  Lloyd Kauffman 

   Welcome & Announcements 

   Offering 

   Offertory: Amanda Yoder 

   Prayer & Praise, led by David R. Miller 

   Message:  Pastor Todd Webb 

   Congregational Song 

   Benediction 

 

Evening Service  6:00  

   Hymn Sing in charge of our Music Committee in the sanctuary.  We plan 

to lift an offering for the alms fund. 

 

Offerings Last Week: 

   General                              $7,795.00 

   Bethel Mountain Band        1,903.00 

   Local Missions                         37.70 

 

Message Next Sunday: Pastor JR Weaver 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 

This Week At Palm Grove: 

 

Wednesday – We will be meeting in our small groups. 

 

Wednesday – Youth choir practice at 7:00. 

 

**Next Sunday the clocks go forward! 

 

The results of providing oversight for the Hispanic Church plant is 99% 

approval. Adding a brother to the leadership team this fall is 100% 

approval. 

 

Ben and Lovina Keim have applied for membership here at Palm Grove.  

They are currently members of United Covenant Mennonite Church of 

Etowah, NC. 

 

Softball: 

   Monday, March 6 – Field 4, 7:00 p.m. 

   Friday, March 10 – Field 3, 9:30 p.m. 

 

Looking Ahead: 

   March 11 – Palm Grove Christian School cornhole tournament 

   March 14 – Ladies sewing will meet 

   March 25 – Prodigal Daughters prayer breakfast/fundraiser in  

      the gym.  If   you would like to serve at this event talk with  

      Mary Ann Weaver. 

   May 19-21 – Oasis Youth Retreat. To register go to Oasis Ministries. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Worry is faith in the negative, trust in the unpleasant,  

assurance of disaster, and belief in defeat.  Worry is  

wasting today’s time to clutter up tomorrows  

opportunities with yesterday’s troubles.   

 


